
 
From: Bradley W. Graham <Bradley.Graham@cornerstone-bb.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 6:17 PM 
To: Terry Ferrari HOUSEVILLA <terryferrari@hotmail.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Star Building Systems - Garland Lee Waldroop II 
  
Neither Mr. Waldroop, nor Waldroop Construction Company or GB Steel Erectors, Inc. are, or 
ever were, agents of Star. 
  
Cordially, 
  
Bradley W. Graham 
Division Counsel 
Star Building Systems 
T: 281.897.7788     
D: 281.897.7739 
13105 Northwest Freeway, Suite 500   
Houston, TX 77040-6351 
  
 
 
  
 


